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Sewer Repairs to Impact S. 16th Avenue Traffic 

 

A section of South 16th Avenue will be one lane each way next Monday and Tuesday, July 10th-
11th, for sewer repairs. 
 
Lane closures are planned on South 16th Avenue between Viola Avenue and Logan Avenue 
during project hours of 6:00 am to 5:00 pm both days. 
 
The schedule for this type of project is subject to change daily dependent on weather, 
equipment failure, and emergencies.  
 
Drivers are reminded the speed limit through all traffic-related work zones within the City of 
Yakima is 20 miles-per-hour.   
 
During the project, traffic delays in the area are likely to occur. Drivers should use alternate 
routes until project completion.  
 
Contact Acting Construction Supervisor Dana Kallevig at 509-249-6813 for more information 
about the project.  


